


bring the total number of cars well over 275+.
 
Moffett Avenue cannot operate with this many cars
exiting or entering the proposed property project. Though
there is one traffic light, it is not adequate to address this
issue of a vast number of cars coming and going from
the property. 
 
I urge the city to raise its expectation that Prometheus
provide a traffic study to see how their residents and
retail guests will enter and exit its property without
causing a hindrance to the flow of cars already driving on
Moffett Avenue.
 
Thank you for listening to my concern.
 
Thea Sewell




